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Christmas has started !  

Well done to all the children and staff 

for their amazing Christmas 

performances and sing-alongs!   

It was lovely to see all the parents, carers and 

grandparents bursting with pride. What a great start 

to our Christmas!  

Thank you so much 

for your support. We 

raised £235.70 

A Place to Grow 

Perry Hall News! 

Friday 20th December   

Welcome to Perry Hall News, a weekly newsletter to celebrate our achievements 

and keep you up-to-date with upcoming events.   

We would like to wish all our Perry Hall children and 

their families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year ! 

We hope your holiday is filled with lots of laughter 

and happiness and the children come refreshed, ready for 

their safe return back to school on Tuesday 7th January!  

THANK YOU SO MUCH !! 

A huge thank you to the PTA for all their support and hard work this term. 

They have put on some wonderful events and provided children with lots of 

treats over the festive period.  

This term the PTA fundraising has paid towards the following: 

 

 

 

 

The PTA are working with all year groups to ensure all money raised is  used 

to provide wonderful experiences for everyone throughout the year.  

If you would like to be part of the PTA, please let the school office know.  

 Talk boards in the dining room for lunchtimes  

 Farm on Wheels Nativity visit for Nursery and Twos  children  

 Panto Tickets for Year 2  children 

 Christmas gifts for all children  

https://engagecloud.lpplus.net/owa/redir.aspx?C=90545e770dfe4972b51fd8f47c00cb47&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.perryhall.co.uk


Nursery  

Nikolai U 

Reception 

Travis S H 

Year 1  

Lottie D 

Year 2  

Jax M 

Year 3  

Grace S 

Year 4 

Ekampreet S 

Year 5  

Rohan S 

Year 6  

Katie T 

Nursery  

Eva M  

Reception 

Emilia S 

Year 1  

Thomas K 

Year 2  

Lloydesia D O 

Year 3  

Avani K 

Year 4 

Daisy L 

Year 5  

Harry S S 

Year 6  

Keerat G 

Nursery  

Kadie H 

Reception 

Tyler F 

Year 1  

Coree E L 

Year 2  

Scarlett G 

Year 3  

Lacey-Mai F 

Year 4 

Ashley W 

Year 5  

Jake D 

Year 6  

Stephan C 

Creative Arts Person of the Term 

Reader of the Term 

Mathematician of the Term 

End of Term Awards  

Spring Term Milk 

If you wish your child to have milk during the Spring Term, please make the 

£13 payment on Parentpay before Friday 10 Jan 2019. 

If your child has free school meals or is under 5 on 07.01.19 

you are entitled to free milk and this will be ordered automati-

cally by the school office.  

If you are not sure whether you are entitled to free school 

meals and free milk please speak to the office .  

This term we have had 132 children that have 

had 100% attendance this term. All of these 

children have received a certificate and a 

treat.  

Well done. ! 

Next terms clubs start Monday 13th 

January 2020 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjq6oSKm-LJAhUHWBQKHcxeCV4QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fbigginhillprimary.org.uk%2Fexcellent-attendance-at-biggin%2F&psig=AFQjCNESRNNKY7RPX49HQo_TPyLf0GsZgQ&ust=145041

